Tell us what you think…
We would value your feedback on what you like and don’t like about our wildlife toolkit. If you would spend a few minutes completing this questionnaire then return it either by email (wild@norfolkwildlifetrust.org.uk) or by post (Norfolk Wildlife Trust, Bewick House, 22 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 1RY).


You name:


Email address/telephone number:


How did you hear about the toolkit:

Name of community group/volunteer group/parish project, if relevant, you represent.


1) How likely are you to use any of the recording forms provided? (Please tick a box).

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Definitely

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Very likely

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Possibly 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Unlikely

2) How likely are you to submit a wildlife record to Norfolk Biodiversity Information Service now you have read this section of our website?

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Definitely

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Very likely

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Possibly 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Unlikely
3) Have you ever submitted a record to NBIS before?
 FORMCHECKBOX 
Yes


 FORMCHECKBOX 
No

4) Has this wildlife toolkit increased your interest in recording local wildlife?


 FORMCHECKBOX 
A lot


 FORMCHECKBOX 
A little

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Not at all

5) Do you have any suggestions for how this toolkit could be improved?


6) Our intention has been to inspire more people to record and enjoy observing local wildlife and add their records to the countywide NBIS records – how successful do you think this resource will be in achieving this?

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Very successful
 FORMCHECKBOX 
Moderately

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Slightly

 FORMCHECKBOX 
Not at all

7) Would you be interested in details of future workshops on recording wildlife?


 FORMCHECKBOX 
Yes


 FORMCHECKBOX 
No

8) Please add further comments below:









































